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Johanne (Jo) Ball

Hello Neighbors, my name is Jo Ball and I am seeking your consideration for a position on the
Saguaro View Management Board. My Husband, Robert, and I purchased our land in 2023 and
after extensive DIY to the house we moved in last November and have ptans to continue
renovations to our property to include an RV garage, barn and pasture. We love to see progress

while also enjoying the quiet rural lifestyle. Robert has been an AZ resident his entire life, while I

moved here in 2015 when my youngest daughter was at ASU. We have been manied 4 years
and downsized from the house where he raised his kids in Desert Oasis off Jomax and 175h, so
we are very familiar with the area and AZ.

I am currently working on Luke AFB but telework most days and have a flexible schedule to
allow adequate time to take on this position. I am retired Air Force and have a master's degree
in Procurement and Acquisition Management, which is just a fancy name for a business degree.
I am not afraid to pick up the phone if the need arises and hope to build our relationship with the
City of Surprise and other stakeholders in Saguaro View.

I value integrity and respect for all and understand the need for this within our board meetings
after attending 2 meetings during 2024. Our newest members of the board have been workino
tirelessly to ensure we have clean water and decent roads, and I wish to join this group to
provide support and research on further improvements. I hope to get to know my neighbors
better to ensure I represent the best for our community. I know I would be a great asset to the
board and am here to fill any role.


